
Before the House Judiciary Committee 

Hearing on ND HB 1205 

January 17, 2023 

 

Written Testimony in support of HB 1205 

Thea Lee 

 

 

Relating to prohibiting public libraries from maintaining sexually explicit books. 

 

I am in support of HB 1205 but ask that this bill be amended to include all tax funded education 

systems in ND. All of our schools and libraries should be held to the same standards set by ND Century 

Code as the common citizens of ND. Our schools and libraries should continue to be safe places of 

learning for our children.  

 

 


